
Thank you for supporting this very important project. Please sign this letter of support and 
return via email to Kristi Miller at kmiller@thegoodmancorp.com by Friday, May 26, 2023. If 
you have questions or would like additional information, please contact Kristi via email or at 
713-714-3565. 
 
 
May 26, 2023 
 
TA Program Manager 
Texas Department of Transportation 
125 E. 11th Street 
Austin, Texas 78701 
 
RE: TxDOT TA Project (FY 2023) – Montrose Safe Routes to Schools Connections 
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
I am/We are pleased to support the Montrose Redevelopment Authority (TIRZ 27) in their pursuit of 
funding through the 2023 TxDOT Transportation Alternatives Set-Aside Program for the Safe Routes to 
Schools Connections Project. 
 
This project is essential to improve the state of pedestrian-bicycle connections by installing new 
sidewalks and replacing existing sidewalks in disrepair on several streets in the Montrose area. This 
improved and completed sidewalk network will provide safer pathways to Wharton Dual Language 
Academy, Gregory-Lincoln Education Center, and Carnegie Vanguard High School, as well as other 
activity centers and residential development in the area.  
 
Please accept this letter as evidence of community and public support for this important project. Thank you 
for your attention and consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Name 
Title / Agency 
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